
 

Important Dates 
• 10/25 Spirit Day! Wear Demarest colors or attire 
• 10/30 CRS Halloween Safety Assembly @9:30 
• 10/30 LLE Halloween Safety Assesmbly @10:15 
•  10/31 CRS Halloween Parade @ 1pm-weather 

permitting 
• 10/31 LLE Halloween Parade @ 2:15pm-weather 

permitting 
• 11/4 & 11/5  Marc Gussen Visits 4th Grade 
• 11/7& 11/8 No School 

JL Blessings 
JL Blessings is a group that takes backpacks, and fills them 
with important supplies for survival such as: bottled water, 
granola, socks, toothbrushes, and many other items. They are 
usually distributed to the needy and the homeless in the area 
during the holidays. During Art classes at LLE, Mrs. Stokes 
had the students make homemade cards to place inside each 
of the backpacks. Each card had a positive or inspirational 
message inside. The students really enjoyed the community 
project and the idea of helping others in need.  
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David Gonzalez 
On October 15th David Gonzalez visited CRS to tell the 
children all about the art of storytelling through fables. 
This program had the students actively participating, 
and also stressed the importance of cooperation, 
friendship and sharing.  
 



 

Fire Safety 
Students at both CRS and LLE were lucky enough to be 
visited by the Demarest Fire Department to discuss 
safety tips during a fire.  The students practiced “stop, 
drop, and roll” and “rabbit ready” (have two ways out). 
They also discussed having a meeting place in case of a 
fire. Students were able to see the fire truck, use a hose, 
and do other fun activities. Thank you Demarest Fire 
Department! 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I would like to take a moment and express my gratitude to the 
Demarest Fire Department for coming in this month and 
educating our students on the importance of preparing for a 
fire.  They spoke about creating evacuation plans in your homes 
and rules in case something should occur.  Also, at the end of 
the month our Police Department will come in and speak to the 
students about staying safe while trick-or-treating. 
 
This month was filled with many exciting events.  The students, 
staff and parents met at the gazebo in honor of International 
Walk to School Month.   Also, we had PTO sponsored speakers 
who came to speak to the students about acceptance and being 
kind to one another.  At LLE we had David Harrell while David 
Gonzalez spoke at CRS.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Frank J. Mazzini 
Principal 
 


